
‭Relationships and Sexuality Education‬

‭Wednesday 28th February‬

‭Dear Parents and Whānau,‬

‭We are starting our Relationships and Sexuality Education lessons from Monday 11th March.‬
‭All of the lesson content covered follows the guidelines of the New Zealand Health‬
‭curriculum.‬

‭To encourage home school partnerships and open communication with your child please‬
‭find below a brief breakdown of the lessons and when we expect to teach these. This‬
‭programme is the same programme that was taught previously.‬

‭Our relationship programme is a programme that meets appropriate objectives for each‬
‭year group. Students are able to ask questions anonymously and if they are age and stage‬
‭appropriate the teachers will answer them in a factual manner. Any questions that are not‬
‭age and stage appropriate will not be answered and we will encourage them to ask them‬
‭at home.‬

‭If you have any additional questions please feel free to come along to our information‬
‭evening on Monday 4th March @ 6pm in Rōreka (the whare), where each team will briefly‬
‭discuss the content they will be covering and answer any questions that you may have.‬

‭As a parent/caregiver you are entitled to request for your child to be removed from any‬
‭lessons that you may feel uncomfortable about them being part of. This must be done in‬
‭writing and addressed to myself.‬

‭Many thanks for your support and please do not hesitate to come and talk to us if you have‬
‭any questions.‬

‭Justin Perriam‬
‭Tumuaki of Tuia Burnside Primary School‬




